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Stakeholders invited to participate in second naming 
survey for new northeast area elementary school 

Survey will be open January 11 - 27 
 

Towson, MD – Community members are invited to help select a name for Baltimore County’s newest 

public elementary school. The school, located in the northeast area of the county, is scheduled to open 

for students in September 2022.  

 

An online survey will be open to the community from Tuesday, January 11, through Thursday, January 

27. The public will have the opportunity to vote for one of the two top responses from a survey 

conducted in December 2021. The choice is between Gum Spring Elementary School and Rossville 

Elementary School. 

 

The name that receives the most support in the survey will be recommended for approval by the Board 

of Education of Baltimore County. 
 
  
School naming is governed by BCPS Board Policy and Rule 7520.  
 

# # # 
 

Baltimore County Public Schools, the nation’s 25th largest school system, is focused on raising the bar and closing 
gaps to prepare our students for the future. Thanks to innovative and talented leaders, teachers, staff, and 
students, BCPS celebrates many honors. 
 
 

https://www.bcps.org/system/news
https://survey.k12insight.com/r/NEName2
https://go.boarddocs.com/mabe/bcps/Board.nsf/files/BXAGLT445F87/$file/POL7520_080916_finalized.pdf
http://www.bcps.org/
https://teambcps.exposure.co/categories/honors

